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The afternoon session ended yesterday with several announcements from the FFA. Miami it is
for the 2020 Symposium. The FFA has the Fontainebleau under contract for next year’s event,
which will move forward several weeks and be held in February. Additional space has been
secured to accommodate a larger crowd. Also announced was the creation of FFA University, a
full-day intensive training session for professionals new to the fund finance industry. The game
plan is to target both bankers and lawyers, in both combined and separate sessions. The first
class will be taught in person in New York in September. Thereafter, the FFA is going to
evaluate providing the training in other cities and in online formats.
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